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09 March 2022

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM
Number 16-A s. 2022

TO 3 REGIONAL SCOUT DIRECTORS, COUNCIL SCOUT
AND OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE

SUBJECT : CORRIGENDUM TO NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM NO. 16,
S. 2022 RE: 2022 NATIONAL SCOUT YOUTH FORUM

1. This is to inform the field of the correction to N.O. Memorandum No. 16, s. 2022.

2. Paragraph 1 of the aforementioned memorandum shall read as this:

The Boy Scouts of the Philippines is pleased to announce the conduct of 2022 National
Scout Youth Forum with the following details:

Island Group Venue Date
Luzon Oriental Mindoro 07-09 April 2022
Visayas Aklan 21-23 April 2022
Mindanao Butuan City 28-30 April 2022

3. Other provisions stipulated in the memorandum shall remain in effect.

4. For immediate dissemination, guidance and compliance.
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